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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are now coming into a very busy and event-

ful period of time at the end of the autumn term 

and so most of this newsletter will be about dia-

ry dates and information around Christmas activ-

ities.  We look forward to seeing you all in 

school over the next few weeks to enjoy the cel-

ebrations! 

 

We need your pairs of old, unwanted wel-

lies! 

We are really excited about plans we have to 

develop the playtimes and lunchtimes for chil-

dren after Christmas.  We are fortunate to have 

a fabulous, large site but don’t feel we are mak-

ing best use of it for the children during breaks.  

Therefore, we are looking to give every child in 

school a pair of wellies so that they can access all 

the grassed and wooded areas at all times 

throughout the school year.  So, if you have any 

old, unwanted pairs of children’s wellies, please 

bring them to the school reception.  Thankyou! 

We are also going to develop the school site so 

that there are lots more things for the children 

to do.  This will mean that we will be asking for 

your help with things like old, unwanted cos-

tumes for dressing up boxes, old, unwanted 

pushchairs, old, unwanted suitcases, scaffolding 

boards, plastic crates, unwanted pallets, large 

cable reels and many more things.  Further infor-

mation about our plans will come out to you in a 

separate newsletter before Christmas. 
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Diary Dates 

Tuesday 5th December—Y4 trip to Mansfield 

Museum 

Thursday 7th December—EYFS Nativity 

9:30am 

Friday 8th December—EYFS Nativity 9:30am 

Monday 11th December—Y3 trip to the Recy-

cling Centre 

Monday 11th December—KS2 Film Night.  In-

formation has been sent out. 

Wednesday 13th December—KS1 Christmas 

Production 2pm and 6pm 

Tuesday 19th December—School Christmas 

Dinner Day and Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 20th December—Carol Concert at 

All Saint’s Church, Annesley.  School choir per-

formance. 5pm start 

Thursday 21st December—Christmas Parties 

in school.  Further information to follow. 

Friday 22nd December—Break up for the 

Christmas holidays 

Monday 8th January 2024—Children return to 

school for first day of spring term 

 



Thankyou Parents 4 Pupils! 

A huge thankyou to our P4P group who have kindly released some funds for the play-

ground developments that will begin after Christmas and for their support of the recent Y3 

trip to Cresswell Crags.   

Christmas Raffle 

Tickets for the Christmas raffle have been given out to all the children.  Information has al-

ready been given out regarding donation of colour coded raffle items per class.  More tick-

ets are available to buy from the school office—£1 per strip. 

EYFS Nativity, Thursday 7th December and Friday 8th December  

9:30am start in the school hall on both mornings.  Tickets £1, available from the EYFS class-

rooms.  

Key Stage 1 Christmas Production, Wednesday 13th December  

2pm and 6pm start in the school hall.  Tickets £1, available from the reception from Mon-

day 4th December.  Tickets are limited to 2 per family, per performance. 

Carol Concert at All Saints’ Church, Wednesday 20th December 5—5:45pm.   

The school choir will be performing a ‘playlet’ at All Saints’ Church .  There  will a mixture 

of readings, acting and festive songs.  Refreshments will be served when the performance 

finishes at approximately 5:45pm.  All are welcome, free to attend. 

After School Clubs for the Spring term 

The gymnastics and dodgeball clubs will be finishing at the end of this term.  Clubs for the 

first half of the spring term will be: 

Y1,2,3 Tuesdays 3:30-4:30pm Benchball.  Y4,5,6 Thursdays 3:30-4:30pm Curling and Boccia. 

The clubs will run from w/c 08.01.24 until w/c 05.02.24.  £15 paid in advance via ParentPay 

please. 

Choir at the Acacia Centre 

Well done to all our choir members for their fabulous singing to help celebrate the switch-

ing on off the Christmas lights at the Acacia Centre last night.  Thankyou to Mrs Wraith for 

organising. 
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